
Volunteers Needed 

 
We need your help! In past school years, the Latimer Road PAC has been involved in 

running Entertainment book sales, hot lunches, popcorn days, book fairs and many other fun 

events. These events help us to fund items such as fine arts performances, sports equipment, 

and field trip buses for the benefit of our students. These events could not, and cannot 

continue to, run without the help of parents. Time is a valuable commodity and any that you 

can spare to help the students of Latimer Road is greatly appreciated. 

If you have any questions about the volunteer opportunities available, please contact 

us at volunteerlatimer@gmail.com. 

 

If you would like to volunteer, please fill out the paper form being sent home or open 

the link to fill out a form online.  Please fill out either version by Friday, October 4, 2019.  

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1UjZG2rta35Fb7w_W_iq-FAXPDVEF0jVv7sHJ7xz-G_A 
 
 
Thank you 
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